
Student Vote: 
Join us on Monday April 28th during school time to cast
your ballot for our next Member of Parliament! SLSS is
participating in Student Vote, a nation-wide program that
allows students to practice being active and informed
members of society. Check out the QR-codes around the
school to determine your political priorities. 
 
 Message from the Counselling Department: 
Attention Gr 12s, are you graduating this year? If you
haven't picked up or returned your signed Transcript
Verification Form to your counsellor, please do so by
Wednesday, April 30th. We want to make sure you have
all your graduation requirements! Thank you in advance
from the Counselling Department! 

Fundraising Event: 
Hey Sharks! Craving something sweet? We’ve got you
covered! Our international issues club is hosting another
Bubble Tea Fundraiser next week! Come by next week, on
April 28 to May 2 at lunch in C lounge to preorder your
favourite flavour—like classic milk tea, taro, or matcha!
Drinks are just $6 each and all proceeds go toward
supporting Richmond Hospital. Bubble tea pickup day is
May 7. Don’t miss out—treat yourself and support a great
cause at the same time! 


